
Pregnancy 

Title IX prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex, including pregnancy and related conditions. 

The College must give all students who might be, are, or have been pregnant the same access to 

school programs and educational opportunities as other students. For guidance and obligations 

related to academic adjustments, accommodations, and support, please see the College’s Title IX 

webpage. 

In an effort to proactively provide continuing support to our faculty and students and ensure 

compliance, a dean, faculty member, pregnant or parenting student who needs information or 

assistance with arranging academic or other related adjustments and support should contact the Title IX 

Coordinator, Kristen Roe at 240-567-4279, or Kristen.Roe@montgomerycollege.edu.   


